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M. E. Nordick 

242  670 Kenderdine Road 

Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 

S7N 4W5 

 

 

February 9, 2023 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

Once again it is time to submit applications for The Saskatchewan Provincial Council of 

the Catholic Women’s League of Canada’s Social Justice Award, which was inaugurated 

in 2007.  I am sending you a copy of the award criteria and an application form. 

 

We would appreciate any assistance that you can give in making this award known to 

eligible candidates. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (306) 374-5612 (H) or email 

m.nordick@sasktel.net. 

 

Thank you for your help. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mary E. Nordick 

Life Member and Award Committee Chair 
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